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Necessary)"One of the best thrillers I have read this year."--Books and Movie
Reviews (re Any Means Necessary)Also available is Jack Mars' #1 bestselling LUKE
STONE THRILLER series (7 books), which begins with Any Means Necessary (Book #1),
a free download with over 800 five star reviews!
Godfrid the Dane Medieval Mysteries Boxed Set Sarah Woodbury 2020-03-01 Join
Godfrid the Dane for murder and mayhem in medieval Dublin! Godfrid the Dane makes
his first appearance in the Gareth & Gwen Medieval Mysteries in the first book,
The Good Knight. He comes to Anglesey at the behest of the treacherous Prince
Cadwaladr, but quickly realizes the deal he’s made is not quite what he thought,
and Cadwaladr is not worthy of his allegiance. He takes it upon himself to learn
the truth about what is going on in Wales and in the process encounters a young
Welsh woman, Gwen, and her fiancé, Gareth, who comes to Ireland in search of her.
Godfrid and Gareth grow to respect each other, and Godfrid returns to Gwynedd in
The Fallen Princess, on a quest to find the Book of Kells, which has been stolen,
and again in The Lost Brother, in search of allies in his conflict with Ottar of
Dublin. In both instances, he ends up aiding Gareth and Gwen in their
investigations. By 1148, when The Viking Prince opens, Godfrid’s dispute with
Ottar, the King of Dublin, has reached a critical moment. Years earlier, Ottar
usurped the throne of Dublin, depriving Brodar, Godfrid’s older brother, of his
birthright. As the summer solstice approaches, Dublin is shocked by the murder of
a prominent merchant, but only Prince Godfrid knows that the dead man was also a
co-conspirator in his brother's plan to take the throne of Dublin. With death
stalking his every move, Godfrid must call upon new friends and old to find the
killer—and, with their help, uncover a conspiracy stretching beyond Dublin's walls
to every kingdom in Ireland. The Viking Prince is followed by The Irish Bride.
Love Among Lavender Ava Miles 2019-06-05 International Bestselling Author Ava
Miles’ new family series, The Merriams, is back with a good guy trying to get his
bad boy on, a good girl starting a risky perfume venture, and everyone’s favorite
matchmakers. Beau Masters wants to be a bad boy. All his life, he’s been careful
to be the good guy country singer, the boy-next-door, who opens doors for ladies
and says “aw, shucks, ma’am.” But a decades-old secret blows the hinges off the
door to his life. Everything he thought he knew has scattered to the wind, leaving
him questioning who he really is. So when Caitlyn Merriam asks him to be the
celebrity spokesperson for the new perfume she’s creating in far-off Provence, he
swaps out his white cowboy hat for a black one and packs his bags to get away from
the past. Caitlyn didn’t expect the gorgeous rockstar to join her in her quaint
farmhouse in the French countryside. She figures it will only worsen her crush on
him. But as Beau tries to get his bad boy on (rather unsuccessfully, in her

The Complete Harvesters Series Collection Luke Mitchell 2020-09-22 He just wanted
his exosuit back. She was out to save her brother. What they got were bloodthirsty
aliens. And maybe the end of the world. Prepare for 1,700+ pages of rip-roaring
sci-fi shenanigans... "Extremely entertaining!" "This author KNOWS HOW TO WRITE AN
ADVENTURE STORY!!" "Suspenseful, funny, and compelling." "Sci-fi, dystopia,
vampires, Star Wars references, and style. It has it all." In a world devastated
by alien invasion, Jarek and Rachel were never paragons of heroism. They survived,
same as anyone else. They protected what was dear—Jarek with his exosuit and
beloved AI companion, Rachel with her brother. They kept things simple... until
the raknoth came and took it all away. Now, Jarek and Rachel will stop at nothing
to protect what's theirs, even if it means swallowing their pride and working
together to survive. Because it turns out the raknoth are only the beginning of
the bad news for Mother Earth... What do a smart-mouthed sword-slinger and a surly
arcanist have in common? Neither of them signed up for this crap. But together,
they might just be strong enough to finish it. Assuming they don't kill each other
first... Are you ready to suit up and save the world? Grab the COMPLETE 8-Story
Collection today, and prepare for a high-octane sci-fi romp you won't forget!
Included in this set: - Soldier of Charity (Jarek's prequel) - Cursed Blood
(Rachel's prequel; exclusive to this collection) - Red Gambit (Harvesters Book 1)
- Hell to Pay (Harvesters Book 2) - Reaping Day (Harvesters Book 3) - Retribution
(Harvesters Book 4) - Plus 2 more exclusive new Harvesters short stories: Scorched
Earth, and Jarek Slater and the Ballad of the Broken Glass Kids
Chasing Zero (An Agent Zero Spy Thriller-Book #9) Jack Mars 2021-03-12 "You will
not sleep until you are finished with AGENT ZERO. A superb job creating a set of
characters who are fully developed and very much enjoyable. The description of the
action scenes transport us into a reality that is almost like sitting in a movie
theater with surround sound and 3D (it would make an incredible Hollywood movie).
I can hardly wait for the sequel."--Roberto Mattos, Books and Movie ReviewsCHASING
ZERO is book #9 in the #1 bestselling AGENT ZERO series, which begins with AGENT
ZERO (Book #1), a free download with nearly 300 five-star reviews.The Palestinians
decide they want to make peace with Israel-and they want the U.S. President to
broker the historic treaty on their territory. Agent Zero advises the President
against the dangerous trip, but he insists on going. After a series of dramatic
and shocking twists, the most dangerous 48 hours of Zero's life ensue, forcing him
into an impossible mission: save the President at all costs.CHASING ZERO (Book #9)
is an un-putdownable espionage thriller that will keep you turning pages late into
the night. "Thriller writing at its best."--Midwest Book Review (re Any Means
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opinion), she knows something is wrong and calls in back-up. Uncle Arthur and Aunt
Clara might be bent on matchmaking these days, but they know how to straighten
someone out, and Caitlyn needs all the help she can get to keep her spokesperson
on track. But soon it’s not just about business, and they’re holding hands and
walking the lavender fields together. Until Beau’s secret threatens to bring down
her new venture and the love blossoming between them. ----- If you love books by
Nora Roberts, Nicholas Sparks, Susan Elizabeth Phillips, Debbie Macomber, Robyn
Carr, Elin Hilderbrand, Danielle Steele, Barbara O'Neal, Susan Mallery, Kristan
Higgans, Sherryl Woods, Jill Shalvis, Roisin Meaney, Melody Grace, Melissa Foster,
Addison Cole, Bella Andre, Lucy Kevin, Brenda Novak, Catherine Bybee, Tricia
O'Malley, Kathryn Andrews, RaeAnne Thayne, Sheila O'Flanagan, Cathy Kelly, Ruth
Hogan, Jenny Colgan, Shari Low, Sophie Cousens, Portia MacIntosh. Perfect for fans
of Sophie Ranald, Mhairi McFarlane and Zara Stoneley, Holly Martin, and Barbara
Freethy try Ava’s! Millions love them! For readers who enjoyed the Virgin River
series, Happily Inc, Sweetbriar Cove, Sweet Magnolias, Whiskey Creek, and The
Callaways and The Gannett Island series, Seaside Summers, Faraday Country, The
Sullivans, Veils and Vows, The Summer Sisters, Indigo Bay Sweet Romance series,
and more! Keywords: billionaires, second chances, enemies to lovers, friends to
lovers, romantic comedy, The Merriams, sweet romance, free series starter
Blood Memory Margaret Coel 2008-09-02 Targeted for assassination after doing a
story on an attempt by the Arapaho and Cheyenne tribes to file a claim on their
ancestral lands, Denver reporter Catherine McLeod uncovers a conspiracy involving
her ex-husband's wealthy family and state politicians.
Code Name: Rook Sawyer Bennett 2020-10-27 Being a highly skilled operative for a
company like Jameson Force Security is exhilarating and important work…until it
comes time to date. I like to keep my profession under wraps for a number of
reasons. Some of what we do is top secret, most of what we do is dangerous, and
more than one woman has tried to latch onto me because she was more enamored with
what I do than who Cage Murdock really is. And since I’m more of a ‘here for the
night’ than a ‘here for forever’ kind of guy, what’s the harm in a little white
lie about my job? My harmless deceit has never failed me. Until now. Because I met
the most amazing woman and did the unthinkable. I married her. And now my
beautiful, unsuspecting, probably-going-to-leave-my-sorry-behind-when-she-findsout-the-truth wife doesn’t know that I’m not a used car salesman like I told her
when we met. As it typically does with lies, the truth is about to come out in a
big way when Jaime unwittingly gets herself mixed up with some unsavory characters
and I, along with the team at Jameson, have to intervene. Now I need to save my
girl and hope I can save my marriage too. Let’s just say I have some serious
explaining to do.
Those Sweet Words Kait Nolan 2017-10-27 Good old, reliable Pru. Of the four
Reynolds sisters, Pru is the natural choice to take on custody of the girl their
late mother had planned to adopt. At thirty, suddenly becoming the mom of a
teenager means big changes, but Pru's ready to do whatever it takes to adopt Ari.
Before she settles down, though, she wants one thing for herself. Enter Flynn
Bohannon, the sinfully sexy Irish musician in town for her sister's wedding. He's
led the kind of free, vagabond life Pru can hardly imagine. Definitely not the
kind of guy she should be dating, but he's the perfect guy for a crazy fun fling
before her life changes. When Pru proposes a brief, no strings affair, Flynn's not
about to say no. But when unexpected complications endanger the adoption, the two
find themselves in a phony engagement. Now they have to convince a sharp-eyed,
skeptical social worker, a teen who's too smart for her own good, three dubious
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sisters, and one protective brother-in-law that Flynn's willing to give up the
gypsy life and settle down. But in convincing everyone that this relationship is
real, will they convince each other as well?
Shakeup Stuart Woods 2020-10-27 Stone Barrington must track down an enemy intent
on disturbing law and order in the latest action-packed thriller from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author. Upon returning from a dangerous coastal adventure,
Stone Barrington is looking forward to some normalcy with the leading lady in his
life. But when a grisly crime arrives on his doorstep, along with some suspicious
new clients eager for his help, Stone realizes peace and quiet are no longer an
option. As it turns out, the mastermind behind the malfeasance rocking New York
City and the nation's capital wields a heavy hand of influence. And when Stone is
unable to recruit those closest to the case to his side, he is left with few leads
and a handful of dead-ends. But with the help of important people in high places-and the expertise of alluring new friends--Stone is more than ready to rise to the
occasion.
Crimson Elite T.L. Smith LIMITED TIME BOX SET RELEASE! Welcome to Crimson Elite,
the most exclusive sex club in the world. Enter at your own risk, and always
remember our number one rule— You must never speak of Crimson Elite—the punishment
is severe. BOOK 1 (CAVALIER) Creed ‘Too Hot for Words’ Christopher If God created
the perfect man he would closely resemble Creed, on the outside that is. He’s as
cavalier as they come. Unconcerned. Cold. Dismissive. I wonder if he has any
feelings at all. And when his lips touch mine, everything goes black. He takes me
into his world, and it’s the most magical thing I’ve ever experienced. And I’m
sucked in time and time again. Like a moth to the flame, I am ready to be set
alight. Elicea ‘F*cks With My Head’ Beckham Elicea is a firecracker. She has
piqued my interest, and no one piques my interest anymore. Beautiful women are
what I do—it’s my work. Not one of them has managed to get their claws into me the
way she does. It’s as if she’s seeing my icy heart and trying to melt it, set it
alight with each touch of her sinful lips. But that can’t work, it won’t work. Not
in my world. BOOK 2 (ANGUISHED) It wasn’t meant to be this way—she shouldn’t have
fallen for my brother and left me for him. But she did. And now I’m left to pick
up the pieces of my shattered, broken heart. And to top it off, they want me to
come to their wedding. Do they think I’m a pushover? Do they think of me as a
joke? The old saying stands true, ‘Why have enemies when you can have family.’ I
understand it now, better than I ever have in my life. There’s one unexpected
surprise though: Storm. She blew in just like one and makes the pain diminish.
She’s exactly as her name describes her—she is a storm. A beautiful and powerful
one. But not all things are meant to last. Like a storm that wreaks havoc, some
things cause anguish, and in my life she may very well be one of them.
The Chateau Penelope Sky 2020-10-27 I've been taking care of my little sister for
a long time. When Mom was gone, she suddenly became my responsibility. The best
years of my life were spent being a caretaker to someone else...with no one to
take care of me.So I moved to Paris for my study-abroad program and ended up
staying, getting a French Literature degree, studying the classics while sipping
the best wine I'd ever had.My sister never makes the best decisions, always makes
messes to clean up, and it's finally time for me to have my own life.But when she
comes to Paris for a visit...she brings trouble with her.She gets herself into a
bad situation, and of course, I come to her rescue...like I always do.Now we're in
a labor camp in the middle of nowhere, surrounded by endless snow and mountains,
processing drugs for a group of men that never show their faces. There's no chance
of escape in this wilderness.Except for my guard.He's not a saint, but he's the
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only man that's kind to me. He knows I want to escape, but he never reports me.
When I've had a hard day, he brings me extra things to make my life easier. He
tells me not to run because I'll never make it...but he brings me little hidden
tools...as if he's giving me the means.Like he wants me to be free.
Sex and the Single Vamp Robin Covington 2014-03-24 Sex and the Single Vamp by
Robin Covington Cici Trent, vampire and media darling, spends her days finding
true love for humans and supernaturals (the "Others") at her dating agency. But
someone is trying to sabotage her business and she needs help. Unfortunately, the
best man for the job is the one who broke her still-beating heart two hundred
fifty-four years ago. ?Deacon is a patient vampire. He's only loved one woman in
over three hundred years- CiCi- and she chose another. So when she shows up in his
office asking for help, he finally has the chance to lay that demon to rest. He'll
help her, but for a price-a night in his bed. ?Adrenaline, mischief, and a little
late-night B&E light the passion that even a couple of lifetimes couldn't put out.
But Deacon has a secret and when Cici is suddenly mortal, his deception might be
the only way restore her immortality. Can love bridge the gap between a heartbeat
and forever?
No Man's Island Susan Sallis 2011-07-31 A magical and emotionally powerful novel
from the Sunday Times bestselling author Susan Sallis, perfect for fans of Maeve
Binchy, Fiona Valpy and Rosamunde Pilcher. READERS ARE LOVING NO MAN'S ISLAND, THE
SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER! "This is my first Susan Sallis book and it certainly
won't be my last." - 5 STARS "Couldn't put it down." - 5 STARS "I loved the way
the story had a twist at the end. Great book." - 5 STARS ********************* ON
A WILD AND WINDSWEPT ISLAND, THE SECRETS OF THE PAST UNRAVEL... When she hears the
news of the death of her ex-husband, Binnie feels like her tranquil life in the
West Country is over. To her surprise, she discovers that he has left her the
island in the beautiful archipelago off the coast of Cornwall and the dilapidated
house where he spent his childhood, and Binnie has to take her family to the
island - revisiting it for the first time in years - and work out what to do. As
she becomes involved in the life of the island, and its inhabitants, she has to
embark upon a whole new life and discovers many things about her husband - and her
own past - that will change everything forever...
Dead Right Brenda Novak 2016-06-01 New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling author
Brenda Novak brings you a trilogy that Publishers Weekly called "a great read."
Every town has its secrets—and Stillwater, Mississippi, has more than most!
Starting with a murder almost twenty years ago… The people of Stillwater,
Mississippi, are asking questions about murder. Again. Twenty years ago Madeline
Barker's father disappeared. Despite what everyone else thinks, Madeline's
convinced her stepfamily had nothing to do with it. But the recent discovery of
his car finally proves he didn't just drive away. Worse, the police find something
in the trunk that says there's more to this case than murder. With no other
recourse, Madeline decides to hire a private investigator—even if the cops don't
like it. Even if her family doesn't like it. But when P.I. Hunter Solozano begins
to uncover some shocking evidence, someone in Stillwater is determined to put a
stop to Madeline's search for the truth. And that means putting a stop to her.
Permanently.
The Deception Nikki Sloane 2019-11-05 I’ve been through hell to get to this place.
To wear the perfect white dress and stand beside Royce Hale, the liar I tried
desperately not to fall in love with and failed. Or maybe I’m still trapped in
hell because the devil is here too. He lurks at my side, plotting terrible ways to
make me his. It’s win at all costs in this family, and I know now just how far the
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Hales will go to get what they want. But you can’t survive in a house full of lies
without learning the art of deception, and once I become a Hale, I’ll show them
exactly what I’ve mastered. THE DECEPTION is the third and final book in the
twisted Filthy Rich Americans trilogy. It should be read after THE INITIATION and
THE OBSESSION.
Holden's Resurrection Riley Edwards 2020-10-27 Former Navy SEAL Holden Stanford
gave up the only woman he ever loved so she could have the family she wanted. And
she’d found it—with one of his teammates. A betrayal that cut so deep that, years
later, it still bled. But his sacrifice was all for naught—the one thing he never
wanted for her happened—she lost her husband on the battlefield. Now she's back.
In his life, in his space, and opening old wounds. The mere sight of her destroyed
him, but seeing her daughter—excruciating. The little girl was a living reminder
of everything they lost. The one thing he could never get over. Charleigh Towler
understood how one decision could change the trajectory of life. One night, too
much alcohol and overwhelming hurt led her to make a bad decision. One she
couldn’t regret because out of that she made her daughter. But it had forever
altered her path. For years she’d paid for her perceived mistake until the man
she’d never stopped loving was almost killed and she reevaluated her life. She was
done allowing Holden Stanford to hide. Never one to dally, she packed up her life
and moved to Maryland to do something she should’ve done years ago—fight for the
man she loved. Close to getting everything they should’ve always had, Charleigh’s
life is thrown off its path again—only this time it’s her daughter’s life that
hangs in the balance. "Riley Edwards is the queen of suspense! She knows just how
to grab a reader and not let go! I recommend every single one of her books!"
~Susan Stoker, NYT Bestselling Author What are readers saying about Gemini Group:
"I absolutely love the guys in the Gemini group." Goodreads Review "I can't wait
to read the next book in this series." Goodreads Review "And the guys of Gemini
Group..love them. The brotherhood and how they included Kennedy is one of their
own. They are amazing and can’t wait to read their books. Next is Weston and
Silver and by the little taste we got I know it’s going to be awesome. " Island
Girl Romance Reads. "Love this author. She’s on my auto-buy list because I know as
soon as I start reading the first few sentences that I am going to get sucked
right in." Goodreads Review Topics: romantic suspense, contemporary romance,
military romance, romantic suspense series, mystery, funny romance, modern
romance, small town romance, Navy SEAL romance, smart romance, suspense romance,
lighthearted romance, hot romance, riley edwards, riley edwards romance, rebels
romance, sexy, heartwarming, heart-warming, family, love, love books, kissing
books, emotional journey, contemporary, contemporary romance, romance series, long
series, long romance series, Navy, navy series, former military, cop, police
officer, policeman, cop romance, wealthy hero, sassy, strong heroine, captivating
romance, hot, hot romance, Mercenary romance, action and adventure, action
romance, veteran, former soldier, soldier, romantic, Navy SEAL, military romance,
Emotional, HEA, happily ever after romance Other readers enjoyed books by: Susan
Stoker, Caitlyn O'Leary, Maryann Jordan, Dale Mayer, Lynn Raye Harris, Cat
Johnson, Alexis Abbott, Meli Raine, Nicole Elliot, Lori Ryan, Meghan March,
Kristin Ashley, Kris Michaels, Brittney Sahin, Sharon Hamilton, Cora Selton
Dangerous Engagement Charlotte Byrd 2020-03-17 To save my father’s life, I have to
marry a man I hate. He is arrogant, self-absorbed and hateful. He only wants me as
a trophy. He only sees me as a prize. But I can’t say no. I look down at the
diamond on my left hand and walk down the aisle. That’s when I see him. He’s the
man who showed me that love can petrify you to your core. What happens when I have
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to make a choice? What happens when the right thing to do is all wrong? What
readers are saying about Charlotte Byrd's Books: “This book/series is addictive!
Super hot and steamy, intense with twists and turns in the plot that you just
won't see coming…” ★★★★★ “One-sitting read!” ★★★★★ “How on earth did I survive
that? My mind is blown, my hearts beating out of my chest and I'm on this cliff,
shaking like a leaf in a windstorm waiting to do that all over again with the
conclusion to one of the best reasons to get out of work and get lost for a
while.” ★★★★★ “This series is just so intense and delicious. The stunning twists,
raw emotions and nerve wracking tension just keep increasing as each book in this
enticing series unfolds. I am so invested in Nicholas and Olivia. These characters
really worm their way into your heart, while also totally consuming your mind. The
gripping story quickly captivates and pulls you back into this couple's world.”
★★★★★ *Beware of spoilers in the reviews below that are without spoiler alerts.*
Badd Ass Jasinda Wilder 2017-01-19 I was a Sixty-Eight Whiskey—a combat medic. So
when I hear someone shout “MEDIC!” training just kicks in. It’s automatic,
immediate. I don’t think I even saw the guy whose leg I tended to, not really. All
I saw was him. Zane Badd. His tuxedo fit him like he’d been sewn into it, and his
eyes reflected the fury and the hardness of a combat veteran, but when he looked
at me, he just…softened. By the time I had his brother patched, Zane and I were
both covered in blood, and I knew I had to have him. The trouble with Zane isn’t
getting him, it’s keeping him. And the trouble with me is, even if I could hold
onto a man like Zane, I wouldn’t know what to do with him. It’s not in my nature,
and if life has taught me anything, it’s to not trust anyone, least of all men
like Zane. He’s a warrior through and through, hard, muscular, gorgeous,
tenacious, and yet oddly tender toward me. Experience and instincts are telling me
to run from Zane Badd as fast as possible, but my heart and my body are telling me
to stay, to hold on and not let go. Yeah, it’s a conflict as old as humanity
itself, but it’s brand new for me. * * * Life as Navy SEAL doesn’t exactly prepare
you for normality. Yeah, I can tend bar and goof off with my seven crazy brothers,
but what do I do when the woman of my dreams—dreams I didn’t know I’d had until I
saw her—explodes into my life like a frag grenade? I’m trained to attack, to win,
to survive at any costs, and figuring out what to do about a woman like Amarantha
Quinn will take every scrap of tenacity and courage I possess. Combat is easy, it
turns out, in comparison to facing your own fears and scars. And then sometimes,
just when you think you’ve got it finally figured out, fate throws you a screwball
and sends everything FUBAR.
The Book of CarolSue Lynne Hugo 2020-08-25 Award-winning author Lynne Hugo returns
with a life-affirming, poignant novel in the spirit of A Man Called Ove—a story
brimming with both wit and warmth about how a family gets on . . . and goes on.
CarolSue and her sister, Louisa, are best friends, but haven’t had much in common
since CarolSue married Charlie, moved to Atlanta, and swapped shoes covered with
Indiana farm dust for pedicures and afternoon bridge. Louisa, meanwhile, loves her
farm and animals as deeply as she’d loved Harold, her late husband of forty years.
Charlie’s sudden death leaves CarolSue so adrift that she surrenders to Louisa’s
plan for her to move back home. But canning vegetables and feeding chickens are
alien to CarolSue, and she resolves to return to Atlanta—until Louisa’s son,
Reverend Gary, arrives with an abandoned infant and a dubious story. He begs the
women to look after the baby while he locates the mother—a young immigrant who
fears deportation. Keeping his own secrets, Gary enlists the aid of the sheriff,
Gus, in the search. But CarolSue’s bond with the baby is undeniable, and she forms
an unconventional secret plan of her own. How many mistakes can be redeemed?
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Praise for the novels of Lynne Hugo “Sparkling prose, wry humor, and timely,
relevant themes abound.” —Donna Everhart, USA Today bestselling author of The
Moonshiner's Daughter “A tender hymn of hope and rebirth that stays with you long
after the last page.” —Kim Michele Richardson, author of The Book Woman of
Troublesome Creek “I lost hours of sleep as I raced to finish this extraordinary
novel.” —Randy Susan Meyers, bestselling author of Waisted “Delivered with humor
and heart.” —Terri-Lynne DeFino, author of The Bar Harbor Retirement Home for
Famous Writers (And Their Muses)
Cold as Ice Allison Brennan 2020-10-27 In New York Times bestseller Allison
Brennan’s Cold as Ice, FBI Agent Lucy Kincaid must get into the head of a
psychopath to save her family, and herself Two years ago, FBI Agent Lucy Kincaid
put psychopath Elise Hansen Hunt in juvenile detention for her role in an
organized crime syndicate. Now eighteen, Elise has been released with a clean
slate, and plans to take her revenge by making Lucy’s life hell. The plot begins
with Lucy’s husband Sean Rogan, who has been arrested for a murder he most
certainly did not commit. Lucy is determined to prove Sean’s innocence, but is
warned off the case by her boss. As she calls in reinforcements, she learns that
Sean’s brother Kane is missing in Mexico, her partner Nate Dunning has been
arrested for possession of cocaine, and her friend Brad Donnelly has been
kidnapped outside DEA headquarters. Lucy realizes that Elise doesn’t have the
resources or patience to execute such a devious plan. Did Elise’s father
orchestrate everything from prison? Or is there someone even more calculating
seeking revenge on Lucy by hurting the people she loves? One thing is certain: if
Lucy doesn’t find the answers fast, Sean will die.
Waiting On You Kristan Higgins 2014-04-01 Does being nobody's fool mean that
you're nobody's love? Colleen O'Rourke is in love with love...just not when it
comes to herself. Most nights, she can be found behind the bar at the
Manningsport, NY, tavern she owns with her twin brother, doling out romantic
advice to the lovelorn, mixing martinis and staying more or less happily single.
See, ten years ago, Lucas Campbell, her first love, broke her heart...an
experience Colleen doesn't want to experience again, thanks. Since then, she's
been happy with a fling here and there, some Olympic–level flirting and playing
matchmaker to her friends. But a family emergency has brought Lucas back to town,
handsome as ever and still the only man who's ever been able to crack her
defences. Seems like maybe they've got some unfinished business waiting for them –
but to find out, Colleen has to let her guard down, or risk losing a second chance
with the only man she's ever loved. "Higgins [offers] strong storytelling and a
refreshing, sarcastic edge...thoroughly entertaining." – People magazine
So Twisted Melissa Marino 2016-11-01 "I was totally blown away!" --Tara Sue Me,
New York Times bestselling author of the Submissive series Sometimes it feels good
to be a little bad. Callie has found the perfect job. As nanny for a single dad
and his adorable daughter, she can pay off her student loans and live in a nice
house in the heart of Chicago. There's just one problem-her new boss. Definitely
no dad bod here. Just six-plus feet of raw, sexual energy. Whoever heard of a dad
being so hot? From the sparkle in his daughter's eyes, Aaron can see that hiring
Callie was a good decision. But Callie's breathtaking smile and long legs have him
thinking about his own needs. Aaron knows it's a bad idea to get involved with the
nanny, but it's been years since anyone has captivated him like Callie. When
living under the same roof proves too tempting to resist, Callie and Aaron
discover a mind-blowing passion unlike anything either has experienced. But with a
curious child and a nosy family in the mix, their secret, no-strings fling soon
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turns into a twisted, tangled knot . . . The Bad Behavior Series: So Twisted So
Screwed So Wicked
Ancora non mi fido di te Charlotte Byrd 2020-11-24 Una volta eri l'uomo che
odiavo, ma ti ho perdonato per quello che hai fatto. Ora tocca a te perdonarmi.
No, non ti ho tradito, nemmeno lontanamente. Ma ho commesso un errore enorme, di
quelli che fanno sopravvivere poche relazioni. E adesso? Dove andremo? È stata la
cosa più stupida che abbia mai fatto, e ha cambiato tutto. Troverai nel tuo cuore
la forza per perdonarmi? O è la nostra fine? ** ANCORA NON MI FIDO DI TE è il
secondo libro della COPPIA dei nemici - amanti dell'autrice bestseller Charlotte
Byrd che ti farà girare la testa. Cosa dicono i lettori di Charlotte Byrd: “Questo
libro / serie crea dipendenza! Estremamente scottante e infuocato, intenso con
colpi di scena che proprio non ti aspetterai... "★★★★★ "Lo inizi e non lo posi
più!" ★★★★★ “Come diavolo ho fatto a sopravvivere? La mia mente è sconvolta, il
cuore mi esplode nel petto e sono sul baratro, tremando come una foglia in una
tempesta, in attesa di rifare tutto da capo, con la conclusione che sia uno dei
migliori motivi per uscire dal lavoro e perdersi per un po’. " ★★★★★ “Questa serie
è così intensa e deliziosa. I colpi di scena mozzafiato, le emozioni selvagge e la
tensione snervante continuano ad aumentare man mano che si prosegue ogni libro di
questa affascinante serie. Sono così coinvolto nella storia di Nicholas e Olivia.
Questi personaggi si insinuano davvero nel tuo cuore, consumando totalmente anche
la tua mente. La avvincente storia ti cattura rapidamente e ti immerge nel mondo
di questa coppia. Cerca di essere preparato per il colpo di scena e per l'attesa
per il sesto e ultimo libro di questa fantastica serie. " ★★★★★
THE DIMITRAKOS PROPOSITION Lynne Graham 2017-08-26 【A story by USA Today
bestselling author becomes a comic!】After her parents abandoned her, Tabby came to
make a living cleaning houses. When her friend Sonia passes away unexpectedly,
Tabby finds herself the guardian of her six-month-old baby, Amber, but poor and
single as Tabby is, Child Protective Services wants to put Amber in foster care.
Not knowing what to do, Tabby goes to her co-guardian, Acheron Dimitrakos, for
help. She finds, however, that this young Greek entrepreneur is as monstrously
cruel as he is devilishly handsome. He’s about to have Tabby ejected from the
premises of his office building when, all of a sudden, he changes his tune and
proposes to her. What could be going on?
The Secrets He Kept Jackie Walsh 2019-11-06 ‘will have you gripped from start to
finish, so much so that you really don’t want to stop reading!’ (5 stars) Reader
review 'I was hooked straight in from the first chapter and it really didn't let
up. Fast paced and thrilling.’ (5 stars) Reader review You know everything about
your husband. Don’t you? He loves you. He loves your children. He’d never put his
family in danger. One of these is a lie. It started like any other day at the
hairdressers where Sally works as a stylist... until her first client innocently
shows her a family photograph; a photograph that causes Sally to collapse in
shock. In one moment, Sally discovers that Tom has been hiding an explosive secret
– one that could tear apart the life they’ve built together. Faced with an
impossible dilemma - search for the truth, or keep her contented life? – Sally is
about to discover that even those closest to us have secrets... and that sometimes
the truth is the last thing we want to hear. A completely gripping, suspenseful
psychological thriller that fans of T.M. Logan, My Lovely Wife and K.L. Slater
won't be able to put down. Readers can’t get enough of The Secrets He Kept: ‘I
read this in one sitting, loved it!! Quickly paced, great story!! Kept me guessing
to the very end!!’ (5 stars) Reader review ‘I loved, loved this book. It was
engaging from the first page and kept me up half the night.’ Reader review ‘Every
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few chapters provide a new twist in this story, all ending with a very satisfying
conclusion...I could not recommend this book more!’ (5 stars) ‘Wow, this was one
gripping read!...A roller coaster of a read that thrills and excites.’ (5 stars)
Reader review ‘a fast paced and twisty ride that kept me gripped from start to
finish...kept me addicted till the very last page.’ Reader review ‘A fast paced,
twisty domestic thriller...an engrossing read with a likable character and a host
of thrilling twists and turns, enjoy!’ Reader review ‘I was intrigued by this book
from the start... A highly recommended and enjoyable read’ Reader review ‘a very
compelling thriller...I would definitely recommend this book to those who enjoy
psychological thrillers.’ Reader review ‘The moment the first jaw-dropping
bombshell landed in the first chapter, I was hooked... Clever cliff-hangers...and
a twist you couldn't guess even if you tried. A gripping, hard-hitting read’ (5
stars) Reader review ‘a splendid thriller that will leave you guessing until the
end...I would recommend this book to anyone who loves psychological thrillers.’ (5
stars) Reader review ‘What a brilliant fast paced book. I was guessing all the way
through.’ (5 stars) Reader review ‘Fantastic read! Great plot that grabs you from
the very beginning. A masterful story that keeps you endlessly intrigued...HIGHLY
RECOMMEND!’ (5 stars) Reader review ‘A brilliant roller coaster of a read...full
of twists and turns and I was gripped from the very first page’ Reader review ‘The
characters were well drawn and the story flowed seamlessly. Highly recommended.’
(5 stars) Reader review ‘kept me fully engaged from beginning to end...a riveting
and twisty tale that will have you racing to get to the bottom of it all.’ Reader
review ‘The story is full of twists and turns and kept me hooked throughout...will
have you flying through the chapters to see how it will all unravel.’ Reader
review ‘loved all the twists and turns; kept me guessing! I really enjoyed this,
read it in one sitting!’ (5 stars) Reader review
Man in Love Laurelin Paige 2020-11-24 Scott Sebastian is a liar. Fitting, since
I'm a liar too. Yet there's no place for me in his glittering world of halftruths. With all our secrets in the open, I should stop trying. What I've learned
should send me running far away. I can't keep pining for a man in love if I'm not
the woman he's in love with. But it's not that easy to escape the Sebastians. I
already knew they owned this city. Now I'll find out if they also own their son.
Gran Libro de Los Mejores Cuentos: Volumen 1 Abraham Valdelomar 2019-12-02 Este
libro contiene 70 cuentos de 10 autores clásicos, premiados y notables. Los
cuentos fueron cuidadosamente seleccionados por el crítico August Nemo, en una
colección que encantará a los amantes de la literatura. Para lo mejor de la
literatura mundial, asegúrese de consultar los otros libros de Tacet Books. Este
libro contiene: - Abraham Valdelomar:El alfarero Chaymanta Huayñuy (Más allá de la
muerte). Finis desolatrix veritae. El pastor y el rebaño de nieve. El vuelo de los
cóndores. La paraca. Hebaristo, el sauce que murió de amor. - Antón Chéjov:De
Madrugada. Los Campesinos. Vanka. Los Mártires. Aniuta. Un Drama. Historia de Mi
Vida. - Antonio de Trueba:El rico y el pobre. La guerra civil. El fomes peccati.
Rebañaplatos. Creo en Dios. La casualidade. El ama del cura. - Arturo
Reyes:Diálogos de mi tierra. El dinero es mui bonito. Joseíto el Perejilero.
Triste experiencia. ¡Y que viva la alegría! Malas ausências. ¡Niñas, el carbonero!
- Baldomero Lillo:Cañuela y Petaca. El alma de la máquina. Era él solo.
Irredencion. Juan Fariña. Quilapán. Los inválidos. - César Vallejo:Cera. Él
Vendedor. Los dos soras. Muro Antártico. Hacia el reino de los Sciris. Paco
Yunque. Sabiduria. - Charles Perrault:Grisélida. El ratoncillo blanco. Linda y la
Fiera. Barba-Azul. Meñequin. Los deseos ridículos. La Hada Berliqueta. - Edgar
Allan Poe:El Gato Negro. La carta robada. El barril de amontillado. El crimen de
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la Rue Morgue. La máscara de la muerte roja. Un descenso por el Maelström. La
ruina de la casa de Usher. - Emilia Pardo Bazán:Accidente. Que vengam aquí...
Padre e hijo. Berenice. Comedia. Instinto. Implacable Kronos. - Fray Mocho:Entre
mi tía y yo. Los azahares de Juanita. Fruta prohibida. la lección de lectura. Los
lunares de mi prima. El higo pintón. El ramito de nardos.
Reawakening K. L. Kreig 2015-05 "I'm not a piece of property that you can just
claim, Romaric." Having been held hostage for a month by vicious vampires, Sarah
is now recovering in the most unlikely of places...the shelter that her sister,
Kate and her vampire mate, Devon, opened to help such victims as herself. After
months under the watchful eye of her sister, she's finally put a plan into motion
to secure her future when a very imposing, very stoic and utterly drop dead
gorgeous vampire takes her world by storm and turns it completely upside down.
"Ah, but that's where you're wrong, my beauty. You are mine and I've come to do
exactly that." Romaric Dietrich, West Regent Vampire Lord is one of the oldest
vampires alive. He's cold, calculating and nearly unmatched in power. Vampires
recognize their Moiras instantaneously and upon first laying eyes on Sarah Hill,
he senses she's his. His Moira. His Destined mate. The one woman meant to be his
and his alone. But how is that possible when he'd loved and lost his first? In his
quest to uncover the truth, not only does he discover that Sarah is indeed the
other half of his soul, but he's put himself, and his mate, in the crosshairs of
yet another very powerful enemy. Only bonded together do they have the power to
win the battles ahead. With one look into his icy-blues, Sarah knows that Romaric
is not the aloof, uncaring enigma he pretends to be. Underneath his cool, rough
exterior lays a passionate, romantic and fiercely loving heart of gold. As they
fight the battles to come, Sarah holds the key to not only unlocking his centuries
hardened soul, but to the one thing that will save them both from this new
nemesis. But will she make her decision in time? And will they finally get the
happiness they both deserve?
Highland Protector Hannah Howell 2010-12-01 A fugitive woman finds refuge in the
arms of a Highland warrior in this historical Scottish romance by the New York
Times–bestselling author. Scotland, 1479. When her dagger is found buried in the
body of one of the king's men, there is little room for doubt—the perpetrator must
pay with her life. But Ilsabeth Murray Armstrong is no killer, and only one person
can help clear her name: Sir Simon Innes, a man so steely and cool that no danger
can rattle him . . . and no woman in distress can sway his heart. Until now. Simon
has spent his life searching for truth in a world fraught with deception. But the
hauntingly beautiful fugitive seeking his aid affects him so deeply, he wonders if
he can trust the flawless judgment he has always relied on. For all signs point to
Ilsabeth's guilt, except one—the unparalleled desire he feels at her slightest
touch.
Where We Come from Oscar Cásares 2020-04-07 Originally published in hardcover in
2019 by Alfred A. Knopf.
Crazy Over You Wendy Sparrow 2015-07-28 She's on the sheriff's most wanted list.
Waking up with a naked woman holding a knife at his throat is just about the last
thing Sheriff Travis Flynn expected. And the brother she's looking for? A
murderer. And dead. Probably. But the real shock comes when she insists she's not
a Lycan. LeAnn Wilcox isn't looking for love...especially not from some wolf in
sheriff's clothing. She operates on the other side of the law. Once she finds her
brother-alive-she'll get out of the pack's territory and go back to her regular,
normal, non-furry life of changing jobs and her name whenever her past closes in.
The cool, logical Sheriff has finally met his match, but LeAnn's life is at stake
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if she won't claim her place in the pack, especially once his control over the
pack is challenged and her brother's fate is questioned.
A Very Blizzard Christmas Kat Mizera 2020-11-27 She has a new baby with the love
of her life and Christmas is almost here. It should be the best time of her
life.... right? But when Danielle Petrov welcomes her new bundle of joy just in
time for the holidays, everything isn’t as magical as it should have been. She’s
trying to plan a surprise for their first Christmas as a family of four while
dealing with a touch of postpartum depression and a six-year-old who wants nothing
to do with his new sibling. Sergei is completely smitten with his wife, his son,
and the new baby, but he knows something is bothering Dani. Between being on the
road with the Blizzard and trying to spend time with the kids, he’s not there for
her the way he wants to be. As the holiday barrels down on them, nothing is going
according to plan. Sergei is determined to salvage what he can of a complicated
holiday season. Will an unexpected storm be what brings everyone together? For
fans of: Helena Hunting, Elle Kennedy, Catherine Gayle, Avon Gale, Toni Aleo, Jami
Davenport, Kelly Jamieson, Sarina Bowen, Sawyer Bennett, Carly Phillips, Kendall
Ryan, Kennedy Ryan, Ilsa Madden Mills, Nana Malone, Jacob Chance, Brenda Rothert,
Elise Faber, Kate Meader, Victoria Denault, Mira Lyn Kelly, Odette Stone,
Catherine Fox, Lisa B. Kamps, Jennifer Lazarus, Samantha Lind Keywords: hockey
romance, hockey novel, sports romance, Las Vegas, hockey, workplace, office
romance, billionaires, urban romance, Alaska, alpha male, genius, alpha
billionaire romance, sexy billionaires, hot billionaires, holiday romance, sports
hero, hockey star, family, professional hockey, hockey players.
The Beatles: Complete (Easy Piano Edition) Ray Connolly 1983-11-15 The Beatles
wrote 176 of the greatest songs ever to appear in popular music. This songbook
includes every single one of them. Each piece is arranged for Piano and Voice,
with full lyrics and chord symbols. These simplified arrangements are accompanied
by original photographs and some of the strangest, full-colour illustrations to
ever grace a book. The wonderfully surreal presentation, along with an absorbing
article by Ray Connolly, makes this a commemorative collectible as much as a book
of music.
The Ultimate Betrayal Kat Martin 2020-07-28 “With plenty of suspense, plot twists
and turns and the kind of fast-paced love story that will keep you on your toes,
it’s exactly the kind of summer escape you’ve been craving.”—BookTrib To prove her
father’s innocence, she’ll have to turn a killer’s sights on herself When
journalist Jessie Kegan’s father is accused of espionage and treason, Jessie has
no doubt the man she looked up to her entire life is innocent. Worse yet, before
Colonel Kegan can stand trial, he’s found dead of a heart attack…but Jessie knows
it was murder. Forcing down her grief, she’s determined to use her investigative
skills and resources to clear her father’s name. But going after the truth means
Jessie soon finds herself in the crosshairs of a killer who wants that truth to
stay buried with her father. Protecting Jessie Kegan is a job bodyguard Brandon
Garrett can’t refuse. Jessie isn’t just a client at Maximum Security—she’s the
sister of his best friend, Danny, killed in Afghanistan. With dangerous forces
gunning for Jessie from every angle, keeping her safe will mean keeping her close
and Bran finds their mutual attraction growing, though being Danny’s sister puts
Jessie out of bounds. With their backs against the wall, Jessie and Bran will have
to risk everything to expose her father’s killer—before his legacy dies with his
daughter.
Protecting His Witch Zoe Forward 2014-10-27 The last thing he wanted was to fall
for a witch... Veterinarian Kat Ramsey hasn’t a clue that she’s a witch. Sure, she
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convenience, nothing more. Princess Rebecca Marconi needs to stop her father from
pressuring her into an arranged marriage. Logan Buchanan needs her royal influence
to secure key business contracts in her European island nation. These total
opposites agree to limit themselves to carefully timed public displays of
affection—yet Logan's thoughts keep straying to hot, sexy and private scenarios
with his fake fiancée. Soon, the earthy Chicago millionaire has this proper
princess giving him the keys to her castle…so he can unlock the pent-up passion no
protocol will deny.
How to Play Harmonica Blake Brocksmith 2018-04-03 This easy-to-understand
beginner’s guide provides an introduction to playing the harmonica and includes
helpful information about basic techniques, tools, and music knowledge. Learn to
play the harmonica with this step-by-step guide perfect for beginners. With just
this book and your harmonica in hand, you’ll learn basic music skills, discover
how and why your harmonica works, play some simple tunes, and start to improvise
your own music.
Autumn in Scotland Karen Ranney 2009-10-13 Abandoned by a rogue Betrothed to an
earl she had never met, Charlotte Haversham arrived at Balfurin, hoping to find
love at the legendary Scottish castle. Instead she found decaying towers and no
husband among the ruins. So Charlotte worked a miracle, transforming the rotting
fortress into a prestigious girls' school. And now, five years later, her life is
filled with purpose—until . . . Seduced by a stranger A man storms Charlotte's
castle—and he is not the reprehensible Earl of Marne, the one who stole her dowry
and dignity, but rather the absent lord's handsome, worldly cousin Dixon
MacKinnon. Mesmerized by the fiery Charlotte, Dixon is reluctant to correct her
mistake. And though she's determined not to play the fool again, Charlotte finds
herself strangely thrilled by the scoundrel's amorous attentions. But a dangerous
intrigue has drawn Dixon to Balfurin. And if his ruse is prematurely revealed, a
passionate, blossoming love affair could crumble into ruin.
The Duke Effect Sophie Jordan 2020-10-27 New York Times and USA Today bestselling
author Sophie Jordan continues her bestselling Rogue Files series with this
captivating romance that will thrill her many fans. She doesn’t care about love…
Despite being surrounded by her happily wed sisters, Nora Langley prefers botany
to ballrooms and would rather spend a lifetime in her laboratory than consider
affairs of the heart. An expert herbalist, Nora has been masquerading as her late
physician father for years, dispensing invaluable medical advice. She corresponds
with people all over the world, including an old army colonel. But when the man
shows up on her doorstep, he is nothing like she expected—he is a young, handsome
heir to a dukedom who suddenly threatens everything she holds dear. He only cares
about duty… Constantine Sinclair arrives on the Langley doorstep in a desperate
bid to save the woman who raised him, the Duchess of Birchwood … only to discover
that the venerable doctor he expected is a bold and lovely charlatan. Furious at
the deception, he vows to reveal her secrets. Determined to prove her skills, Nora
promises to save the duchess in exchange for Con keeping her secret. Con
reluctantly agrees… and soon Nora’s brilliant, headstrong ways are throwing his
carefully controlled life into chaos. What happens when the rigid soldier begins
to lose his grip on his heart?

can read minds, and there’s the whole “dimension-hopping” issue that she can’t
quite control, but Kat is determined to keep things normal. That is, until she
accidentally hops into the Otherworld and runs into Matthew Ryan?the seriously hot
one-night stand from years ago who shoved her out of his dorm. Naked. And there’s
the tiny matter of the curse she gave him. May you never find satisfaction with
another woman. Billionaire and former druid Matthew Ryan hasn’t forgotten the
curse, or the witch who gave it to him. Kat’s unexpected return means the curse
will finally be broken. Unfortunately, his libido has other ideas?like how to get
her back into his bed one last time. But far more worrying is his suspicion that
Kat is the seventh Pleiades witch. Because while he’s turned his back on his
druidic ways, he’s still bound to protect the woman who made his life hell. Each
book in the Keepers of the Veil series is STANDALONE: * Protecting His Witch * His
Witch to Keep * Playing the Witch’s Game
The Perfect Disguise (A Jessie Hunt Psychological Suspense Thriller—Book Ten)
Blake Pierce 2020-10-29 “A masterpiece of thriller and mystery. Blake Pierce did a
magnificent job developing characters with a psychological side so well described
that we feel inside their minds, follow their fears and cheer for their success.
Full of twists, this book will keep you awake until the turn of the last page.” -Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re Once Gone) THE PERFECT DISGUISE is
book #10 in a new psychological suspense series by bestselling author Blake
Pierce, which begins with The Perfect Wife, a #1 bestseller (and free download)
with over 500 five-star reviews. When a demanding Hollywood starlet is murdered,
Jessie must navigate her way through the murky world of film studios, casting
directors, producers, agents, rival actors and an ecosystem of people who may have
wanted her murdered. After one shocking twist after another, the truth, Jessie
finds, may be much more unexpected than anyone thinks. Can Jessie, still wrestling
with her own demons, enter the killer’s mind and stop him before he strikes again?
A fast-paced psychological suspense thriller with unforgettable characters and
heart-pounding suspense, THE PERFECT DISGUISE is book #10 in a riveting new series
that will leave you turning pages late into the night. Books #11-#15 are also
available!
You Betrayed Me Lisa Jackson 2021-07-27 "The Cahills of San Francisco are famous
for two things: their vast wealth, and the scandals that surround them. Murder,
greed, deadly ambition ... some people will do anything to get, and keep, the
Cahills' kind of money. Not that James Cahill wants any of it. He's tried to make
his own way, less interested in a future inheritance than in his construction
company--and in enjoying the many women taken in by the easy charms of a handsome,
soon-to-be-rich bad boy. Perhaps there've been too many women. Waking up in a
small hospital in Washington State, bandaged and bruised, James barely recognizes
the gorgeous blonde who comes to visit. Through the haze of pain and medication,
he recalls that she is Sophia, the woman he's been cheating with. Gradually
memories return--his girlfriend, Megan, had found out about Sophia. Now Megan is
missing, her sister, Rebecca, is hounding him--and police and reporters are asking
questions too. James insists he has no idea what happened. Yet he can't escape a
feeling of dread..."--Publisher.
Falling for the Princess Sandra Hyatt 2011-07-01 It would be an engagement of
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